
I hope September finds everyone well and happy.  This month marks six months in with the social 

distancing.  It has been confusing and discouraging but we all stitch on, right?  The registration for the 

2021 wholesale market came last month.  Will there be a Nashville market?  Who knows!  It will be 

interesting to find out.  I registered to attend and hope to be there.   

Not a lot happening in the Village of late.  Personally, I have been helping my Mother .  She made the 

decision to move from her house to an apartment.   I was surprised and not quite prepared for the 

physical move preparation.  I believe the actual move will happen this weekend.  We go in for the final 

paperwork tomorrow.  It is not an easy move for her but she finally told me that she is relieved to be 

making it.  Change is never easy.  Also, Acceptance of our limitations due to age and/or physical con-

dition is not easy. 

The picture below shows my stitching of the “Stitch This” chart from the August newsletter.  Being my 

birth month, I used Swarovski peridot colored crystals and a coordinating thread.  I plan to finish this 

as a biscornu.   

 

Be well!  

Happy Stitching!  Patty 

Questions or comments may be directed to:  pattytsv@gmail.com 

 

 

Have you been keeping up with your favorite designers?  From the start, we have had many who 

have contributed charts for various activities on The Stitchers’ Village.  One, who has provided 

several is Glendon Place.  Visit her website to see what is new:  glendonplace.net 
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The monthly newsletter from the website: stitchersvillage.com 
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Stash Stars 

Drawings and Contests 

The August drawing winner:  Monica H., MD 
Prize:  an eighth of fabric 

The August Birthday drawing winner:  Jane L, DE, will receive the same. 
Birthday drawing winners are chosen, randomly, from registered community members each month 

September drawing  is a transition.  The prize is “Goody Grimwood” from Plum Street Samplers.  
The winner is chosen from registered members of the Community of The Stitchers’ Village and 
based on the birthdays for the month.  A random selection will be made from all of those with 

September birthdays (and then those with birthdays in the current month).   
The September birthday drawing winner is:   Dorothy H., NJ 

Additional drawings may be included in the monthly emails such as the upcoming October news-
letter.  Watch for random drawing details in monthly emails.   

At left are the new Curly Girl Design Mill Hill 

kit releases.  Above is “Summer Barn Quilts” 

by From Nancy’s Needle and “WIP” from 

Pickle Barrel Designs 



Stitch This 
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#9 in the 2020 “Stitch This” is a small design called “Leaves” .  I was going for a “Haiku”, but didn’t make it. 

©2020 Patricia Hurwitz, The Stitchers’ Village 

Use any fabric color and a coordinating thread color that will stand out for this backstitched design 

Leaves 


